
  
 

Discontinuation of a product 
Please forward this information to your electrical engineering departments and/or customers 

Dear Sir or Madam 
 
It is always our goal to offer you state-of-the-art and up-to-date products for your application.  
For this reason, it may be necessary from time to time for economical or technical reasons to remove one or the other 
components from our product range. 
 
We herewith discontinue the articles and accessory parts stated on the attached list. 
 
In order to cover your foreseeable demand of replacement parts, you will still be able to order the mentioned products until 
31.03.2018. The last shipment will be by 30.04.2018 at the latest. 
 
It is our aim to provide you with replacement parts for a long enough period (10 years as a rule). However, this time cannot be 
guaranteed as there is a dependency of various component supplies in case of some modules which can only be influenced in 
a limited way. 
 
It will be our pleasure to support you in case of any changeover of your machine or system projection. If you have any 
questions or if you would like to make an appointment, please contact our representative, We look forward to supporting you.  
 
We thank you for your understanding and look forward to continue our good cooperation.  
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

... 
 
 

 

 
Kind regards 
 
PHOENIX CONTACT GmbH & Co. KG     Enclosure 
 
 
Attachment for the discontinuation of a product 01.04.2017 
 
Article list: 
Articles which will be discontinued from our product range 
 
 
Discontinued article Alternative article 

Your material number Phoenix Contact 
article no. 

Phoenix Contact  
article description  

Phoenix Contact  
article no. 

Phoenix Contact  
article description  

 1463065 PV-DB S20-2,5/0,8-CA   

 1811239 PV-DB S20-2,5/0,8-2D   

     

     

 


